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Our reference: DH/FOI D791 
 
8th September 2010 
 
 
Robert Christian 
Request-44594-cde4f97c@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
 
Dear Robert 
 
RE: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 – INFORMATION R EQUEST - REF: D791 
 
Further to our acknowledgement letter dated 16th August 2010, please find our Trust’s 
response in relation to your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act.   
 
Question 1:   Please could you provide me with how much your Trust spent on 

chaplaincy (or equivalent religious support) (pay and non-pay) funding in 
the financial year 2009/2010?  If this is unavailable in 2008/2009? 
 

Answer 1:     The Trust spent £106,499 on chaplaincy in 2009/2010.  Of this £101,987 
was on pay and £4,512 was on non-pay. 

 
I hope the information provided above is to your satisfaction. If you are unhappy with the 
way the Trust has handled your request, you may ask for an internal review. Please write 
to the Deputy Director of Information Management & Technology (IM & T), at the address 
above, who will arrange a review of your case.  
 
If you are not happy with the outcome of the internal review you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 FAF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Dawn Hand 

Dawn Hand 
Freedom of Information Officer   
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